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We have been learning the story 
of the Three Little Pigs! 

Sensory play in ‘mud’ with the pigs and 
the big, bad wolf! Exploring new textures 
and getting messy is so much fun! 

We dressed up as 
the big, bad wolf 
when learning 
about heavy and 
light. We huffed 
and puffed to see 
if we could move 
objects by 
blowing on them. 
Making 
predictions about 
if the objects 
would move is 
good for 
developing critical 
thinking! 

We explored the 
different textures 
from the book and 
made a straw, stick 
and brick house! We 
also had great fun 
using the houses to 
retell the story 
ourselves. 

We would like to introduce our new Green Group friends…  

Seojun Amy Rin 

We will be having an end of 
year party in the Green 
Group in June and would 
like to invite all the 
parents to join! The 
children will receive their 
portfolios which contain 
lots of photos and their 
beautiful artwork! Further 
details to come later   



The Easter Bunny 
visited us at 
SmartKids! We think 
he must have come 
when we were eating 
our snack because we 
never saw him, but he 
hid lots of eggs in the 
garden for us to find! 
We each made our own 
bunny ears and basket 
to put the eggs in! 

Hello! My name is Ms. Daisy. 
I’ve been  working in 

SmartKids Street 10 since 
November. I’ve been helping 
in the Green Group for the 

last few weeks and will 
continue to do so until the 

end of the school year. I will 
be opening the Yellow Group 
in August 2016. My Yellow 

Group friends and I will begin 
by settling in Green Group 

and will then move over to our 
own classroom once we have 
enough friends. I am very 

excited about this new 
adventure and can’t wait to 

get started!  

Working in an 
international 
environment often means 
that people regularly 
come and go.  
We are so sad to say 
goodbye to Ms. Doris and 
Ms. Ngoc. Ms. Doris’ will 
return to Austria to have 
her baby in August, and 
Ms. Ngoc is leaving for 
health reasons. We will 
miss them so much, but 
wish them the best of 
luck and are thankful for 
all of their fantastic 
work! 

Thank you for your continued 
support throughout the year!  

Have a brilliant summer   
 

Ms. Nikki, Ms. Daisy, Ms. Ngoc, 
Ms. Doris and Ms. Nhung 

 

A note from Ms. Daisy… 


